
 

 

 
 
 
 
May 10, 2013 
 
 
The Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 
Secretary  
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, DC 20426 
 
RE: PacifiCorp 
 Withdrawal and Resubmittal of Order No. 1000 Interregional Compliance Filing 
 Docket No. ER13-1449-000 
  
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 

On May 10, 2013, PacifiCorp filed its Order No. 1000 interregional compliance 
filing, which included clean and redlined versions of Attachment K of its Open Access 
Transmission Tariff (“OATT”).  This filing was assigned the above-referenced docket 
number.  However, PacifiCorp inadvertently assigned this filing an eTariff filing type 10.  
Accordingly, PacifiCorp seeks to withdraw that earlier filing and re-submit the same 
Order No. 1000 interregional compliance filing as eTariff type 80 to reflect its status as a 
compliance filing.   
 
 If you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
  /s/ Mark M. Rabuano  
Mark M. Rabuano 
Senior Counsel 
PacifiCorp 
825 N.E. Multnomah, Suite 1800 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5744 
(503) 813-7252 (facsimile)  
Mark.Rabuano@PacifiCorp.com 
 
Attorney for PacifiCorp 

 
825 NE Multnomah Street 
Portland, OR 97232 


